Date

Dear

Thank you for your work as a member of (as chair of) the DALNET Horizon
Search Engine Task Force. This task force can now be retired. I appreciate the research
and analytical work you did on the various search engines and the features available. The
report you prepared was not only interesting, but also informative and detailed as well, A
copy of your report has been sent to epixtech already. We will use the information in the
report while preparing the DALNET functional requirements for the Children’s OPAC.
Your quick work and attention to detail are greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Scott P. Muir
DALNET project Lead

Cc: Phyllis Jose,
DALNET Board of Directors, chair

Leo Papa- UDM (chair)
Adriene LIM — DALNET
Dy Sherman Zhang — WSU, LISP  Asst. rOf e e
Vanessa Middleton — WSU
Robert Chapman — DPL



Date
Dear

Thank you for your work as a member of (as chair of) the DALNET Course
Reserves Task Force. This task force can now be retired. I appreciate the work you did
on analyzing DALNET’s needs for course reserves and evaluating the additional
functionality required to make this product more useful. The reports and enhancement

suggestions you prepared have been sent to epixtech already. Your quick work and
attention to detail are greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Scott P. Muir
DALNET project Lead

Cc: Phyllis Jose,
DALNET Board of Directors, chair

1 Mary Ann Sheble - OCC, Chair

Bruce Bett - MCC

/ Bradd Burningham — WSU

v/ Nelson Betty - UDM

/ Anaclare Evans, DALNET Office Liaison
+~Becky Riesterer — Walsh
,~ Ronghua Luo - WCCCD



Date
Dear

Thank you for your work as a member of (as chair of) the DALNET Shared
Patron Task Force. Your task force had a particularly difficult job in identifying the
process for establishing a single shared patron ID that could be used by DALNET’s
diverse member libraries. You had to consider the technical, philosophical, and legal
ramifications of the various options. Based on your work and extensive discussion with
epixtech we have been able to identify what appears to be a workable solution. This task
force can now be retired. The DALNET Circulation Committee will address future work
on the shared patron file. Thank you for all the effort you put into this assignment.

Sincerely,

Scott P. Muir
DALNET project Lead

Cc: Phyllis Jose,
DALNET Board of Directors, chair

\/ ran Young - UDM, Chair
Mary Jo Durivage - VA
v Bob Marcelain - DPL
/Tan Miller -MCC
/Sandra Martin - WSU
aclare Evans, DALNET



